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FROM THE RE's DESK
We have a new chief tech inspector for

our Solo II. Bill Gibson has decided to
concentrate his driving efforts on wheel-to-
wheel racing, and has volunteered to be tech
inspector for the Solo program. He is a
professional mechanic, and has driven his
Datsun 510 in our solo events for several
years. Thanks, Bill, we are very fortunate
to have such a qualified person for this
position.

The British Car Club will host a road

rally master, has assured me that the event
will be fun for everyone. Food, music, and
prizes will be waiting at the end of the rally.
This is a great way to spend the day, and all

profits will go to the Special Education
Center of Hawaii. The event starts at 9:00
a.m. at the Stadium Mall. Contact John
Shrum, 235-1221, for more information.

If you have been waiting for the chance to
race wheel-to-wheel at Hawaii Raceway
Park, come to our event on August 1 and 2.
Join the fun as a driver or worker. The
more drivers we have, the more exiting the
racing will be.

M.G. Lewis -:»:
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region

RACING UPDATE
Our first regional race will be held on the

weekend of August 1st and 2nd, and it
looks like we will see some exciting
competition from a diverse field of cars.
Saturday will be devoted to a driver's school
and we will race on Sunday. We need
drivers and workers, so come out and help

our event become a success. Rental race
cars are available for both events. Contact
M.G. Lewis for details of the event, 625-
8255. Remember, this is a non-spectator
event and everyone who attends should be
prepared to help.


